
-----Original Message----- 
From: Michael Williams [mailto:mgwill1@qwest.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2002 7:47 PM 
To: roc-tag@psclist.state.mt.us; sedona@usa.capgemini.com 
Subject: PO-16 Software Release Timeliness -- PID Updates Proposed 
 
TO  TAG  MEMBERS: 
 
As the Change Management Process (CMP) has undergone refinements, of late, 
it has become apparent that the language of PO-16 has become somewhat 
out-of-date and less clear, in light of the latest guideliness in the CMP 
website.  Accordingly, Qwest proposes to update PO-16 as indicated in the 
redlined version attached hereto.  These refinements preserve the intent of 
the PID, as originally accepted by the parties, while updating and 
clarifying certain elements of its language, so as to be more clearly in 
alignment with CMP developments. 
 
Regards, 
Mike Williams 
Qwest 
 
(See attached file: PO-16Draft Update - 16Apr02.doc) 
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